
Agenda Report 

December 14,2004 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

I FROM: City Manager 
i 
' SUBJECT: Strategic Plan Update I 

I RECOMMENDATION: 

j It is recommended that the City Council: 

1. Adopt the six-month strategic objectives for the period of December 2, 2009 
through June 1, 2010 (Attachment A); 

2. Approve the Vision Statement (as stated in the background section of this 
report); and 

3. Approve the definitions of the Core Value statements (Attachment B). 

BACKGROUND: 

' 
On December 2" the City Council and the City Management Executive Team held an 1 all-day strategic planning retreat at the Pasadena Conference Center. Once again, 
Marilyn Snider of Snider and Associates led the discussion which included review of the 1 past six month objectives, the creation of new and/or amended objectives for the period 

I of December 2"d through June 1, 2010, review of the goals, and creation of a vision ( statement. 

1 As previously mentioned, one of the other outcomes of the retreat was the creation of a 
i new Vision Statement for the City of Pasadena. It is as follows: 

i Pasadena will combine world class events, science and technology, arts and culture, 
history and architecture with great neighborhoods and opportunities for all. 

I One retreat objective that was not able to be completed during the day was to discuss 
1 and approve the core value statements. The statements had been previously presented 

to City Council but there was some concern that they needed to be further modified. 
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Attachment B represents the latest revision and during the City Council meeting any 
further changes will be discussed. 

Staff will continue to complete the objectives as defined in Attachment A and provide 
monthly progress/monitoring reports to the City Council This is, of course, in addition to 
the work plan that each department sets for each fiscal year. The City Council and 
executive management will meet again on June 3, 2010 to reassess the strategic plan, 
review the City Council goals, and establish new six month objectives. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with the adoption of the six month strategic 
objectives, the vision statement or the core value statements. 

Respectfully su bmiped, 
















